NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULES AND PUBLIC HEARING

The Arkansas State Highway Commission has proposed changes to the
Regulations for the Movement of Oversize and Overweight Vehicles on the Arkansas
State Highway System. Notice is hereby given that a hearing will be held by the
Arkansas State Highway Commission to consider the adoption of amendments to the
rules governing the permitting of oversized and overweight vehicles, in the Central
Office Auditorium, 1% Floor of the Arkansas State Highway and Transportation
Department, 10324 Interstate 30, Little Rock, Arkansas, on:

Tuesday, September 30, 2014, at 10:00 A.M.

at which time and place all interested will be given an opportunity to be heard relative to
the above stated matter. Copies of the proposed Rules are available for public inspection
at the Permit Section, Central Office Annex, Arkansas Highway and Transportation
Department, 10324 1-30, Little Rock, Arkansas 72209. The Rules are also available for
review online at the AHTD website: www.arkansashighways.com. Permits, Oversized
and Overweight Permits link.

All interested parties may submit written comments by mailing them to:

Arkansas State Highway & Transportation Department
Attention Highway Police — Major Jay Thompson

Post Office Box 2261

Little Rock, Arkansas 72203-2261

or by email to jay.thompson@ahtd.ar.gov

Dated at Little Rock, Arkansas
this 25™ of August, 2014

CHIEF LEGAL COUNSEL

cc: Arkansas Democrat-Gazette for publication
Arkansas Register



